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I oppose this bill due to vagueness in the price increases.  I am a well dependent 

citizen land owner and it is already very expensive for start card and final reporting 

which is done by the well owner.  Not being able to have a say in price increases is 

not a good way to handle it.  The fees for licenses for the well driller is prohibitive 

also.  Please consider revising or amending this bill, and also remember there is a 

declared emergency which makes it effective immediately on passing. 


